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1st August 2025 
 

 MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  All Fantech Trade customers 

Company:  

From:  Mark Berenger and the pricing committee 

Subject: Fantech Trade Price Adjustment effective 1st October 

2025 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We are writing to inform you that Fantech will be implementing a price adjustment effective from 

Wednesday, October 1st, 2025.  

 

We have made every effort to minimise the impacts of this pricing adjustment however this is 

necessary to maintain the high level of product and service Fantech provides. Fantech has absorbed 

additional costs where possible, however increases in supply chain costs and in particular the 

weakening of the Australian dollar against the Euro now necessitates a review of our pricing. 

 

The finalised Price File will be issued by Monday, September 1st, 2025, to provide ample time for 

Fantech to forecast and negotiate further with our suppliers and partners to ensure that there is 

minimal change. 

 

We value your continued support and thank you for choosing Fantech as your trusted supplier. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Mark Berenger 


